
 

 

 

CICERO AVENUE CORRIDOR STUDY 
 
The Southwest Conference of Mayors is leading a project – the Cicero Avenue Corridor 
Study – to develop a transportation and economic development plan for the stretch of 
Cicero Avenue from 55th Street on the north to I-294 on the south.  The Corridor 
intersects the following communities: Bedford Park, Burbank, Chicago, Hometown, Oak 
Lawn and Alsip.  The project is being conducted in coordination with the RTA, IDOT, 
Pace, Metra, CTA, Illinois Tollway, and CMAP. 
 
The project goal is to develop a comprehensive corridor plan that unites the Corridor, its 
activities and character to make it a more highly-functioning transportation corridor and 
activity center for the southwest suburbs.  This planning project is designed to 
complement and enhance – not supersede or replace – the existing plans of corridor 
communities. 
 
There will be several opportunities throughout the project for you to provide input to the 
planning process.  We will present the findings from this project periodically throughout 
the corridor. 
 

Learn more about the project, join the mailing list, comment, or take a survey at the 

project website:  www.CiceroCorridor.com 

  
Your input is valuable in making this plan successful!   

CiceroCorridor.com Transportation Survey 
surveymonkey.com/s/P5RMK2V 

Land Use Survey 
surveymonkey.com/s/CiceroLandUse 


